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August 23, 2024 
 
Amanda Peterson, CTE Director  
United Technologies Center -Region 4 
200 Hogan Road  
Bangor, ME 04401 
 
SUBJECT:  Notice of Conditional Contract Awards under RFA #202402024,   

Career and Technical Education Equipment Bond 
 
This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA), issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Education for Career and Technical Education Equipment Bond. The Department has 
evaluated the proposals received using the evaluation criteria identified in the RFA, and the Department 
is hereby announcing its conditional contract awards to the following applicants: 
 
Bangor - United Technologies Center - Region 4 
Biddeford - Biddeford Regional Center of Technology 
Caribou - Caribou Regional Technology Center 
Dexter - Tri-County Technical Center- SAD 46 
Ellsworth - Hancock County Technical Center 
Frenchville - St. John Valley Technology Center 
Lewiston - Lewiston Regional Technical Center 
Machias- Coastal Washington County Institute of Technology 
Mexico - School of Applied Technology- Region 9 
Norway - Oxford Hills Technical School-Region 11 
Presque Isle - Presque Isle Regional Career and Technical Center 
 
The applicants listed above received scores from the evaluation team of 65 or above. As noted  
in the RFA, an applicant must receive a score of 65 or above to be considered for funding.  Awards may 
be less than requested based on the evaluation team’s determination of the submitted application’s 
alignment to the RFA specifications. The Department will be contacting the aforementioned applicants 
soon to negotiate a contract. As provided in the RFA, the Notice of Conditional Contract Award is subject 
to execution of a written contract and, as a result, this Notice does NOT constitute the formation of a 
contract between the Department and the apparent successful applicant.  
 
The applicant shall not acquire any legal or equitable rights relative to the contract services until a 
contract containing terms and conditions acceptable to the Department is executed. The Department 
further reserves the right to cancel this Notice of Conditional Contract Award at any time prior to the 
execution of a written contract.  
 
As stated in the RFA, following announcement of this award decision, all submissions in  response to the 
RFA are considered public records available for public inspection pursuant to  the State of Maine 
Freedom of Access Act (FOAA). 1 M.R.S. §§ 401 et seq.; 5 M.R.S. § 1825-B (6).    
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This award decision is conditioned upon final approval by the State Procurement Review Committee and 
the successful negotiation of a contract. A Statement of Appeal Rights has been provided with this 
letter; see below.  
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine.  
Sincerely,  
 

 
Dwight A. Littlefield,  
CTE State Director 
 


